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The Secretary of State for Transport'
Dear Sir,

I am contacting you about my deep concern regarding the proposed road and its impact on
Stonehenge. and the surrounding area.. As you will be aware Liverpool has already lost its
UNESCO protection due to over-development. I am currently involved in attempting to
prevent the construction of a vast EfW incinerator adjacent to the at present, UNESCO
protected Jurassic Coast. The thought of an additional 202,000 tonnes of GHG carbon
dioxide being released into the air annually by an incinerator that local residents who love
the iconic Isle of Portland do not need, is another concern of mine. Private companies and
contractors should not be profiting by ruining our heritage.

With regard to Stonehenge, the inescapable facts of the situation have led
UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee on 22 July 2021) to confirm that if the
outcome of Save Stonehenge WHS'’s legal challenge allows the A303 Stonehenge
scheme to proceed and if the scheme is not modified, consideration will be given
to placing Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites on the List of World
Heritage in Danger next year.

We owe it to the next generation to preserve our precious heritage.

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Barker D.Phil.





